Policy Updates: (Added to Section IV: Individualized Education Program (IEP), Huron
School District Policy Statement, D. Access to IEP).

D. Access to IEP. Each school district shall ensure that the child's IEP is accessible to
each regular education teacher, special education teacher, related services provider,
and other service provider who is responsible for its implementation. Each teacher and
provider described above is informed of:

(1) His or her specific responsibilities related to implementing the child's IEP
including confidentiality requriements; and

(2) The specific accommodations, modifications, and supports that must be
provided the child in accordance with the IEP: and

(3) The information will be disseminated by SPED case manager to all staff
responsible for implementation at the Initial/Annual IEP meeting, beginning of
each school year and beginning of new semester or trimester depending of
building level schedule. Case manager will maintain documentation to show
this has been completed.

(4) All staff will receive FERPA training at the beginning of each school year. All
new staff will receive FERPA training when hired.



